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28 April 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

One or two parents have raised questions about the rationale for the online phonics books. Online books 
are new territory for the school, and we very much want to get this right. One issue, at the moment, is 
that we don’t have the books or the funds to provide hard copies of the Little Wandle Scheme books for 
everybody. Some of the new books have also come back from home damaged, or don’t come back on a 
Monday ready for our group reading. 

Moving forward, I would like to provide our second Phonics Information event. This will give the school 
the opportunity to share strategic thinking and collect viewpoints to ensure that we can continue to 
nurture a love of reading, and equip the children with the readings skills they need to thrive. I hope you 
feel that this a positive step forward. I will arrange this meeting ASAP, so watch this space. 

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

Gary Pricee 

Headteacher 
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